
  

            Speakers:  Margaret Dobson and Jocelynn Hemphill

            Topics:  Connecting with God and Others 

  

  

  

                RSVP is requested by April 1st: 

            Linda Tullis at 870-703-0498, email llgtullis48@yahoo.com 

            Linda Hicks at 870-917-9651 

            Sue Hipp at 501-912-4477 

           We look forward to meeting you!

SHERIDAN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

   INVITES YOU TO THEIR 

  LADIES’ DAY

   Saturday, April 12, 2025, at 9:00 a.m.

  Free Lunch will be provided at this event along 

with snacks during our breaks. 

 The event will be concluded after lunch.
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